		PUBLIC NOTICE
CAMBRIDGE TOWNSHIP
GRAVEL HAULING QUOTES

The Town of Cambridge, hereby requests, QUOTES per yard for the hauling of approximately 6,500 yards of gravel for Cambridge Township roads during the summer months of 2022.
1.  The quote per yard will include hauling gravel on various roads and the ability to haul an average of 500 yards of gravel per day from a gravel pit (Walstrom-Hass Pit Hwy 47 & 110th) within a 25mile radius of the City of Cambridge and respective roads.  To receive a listing of roads (map) and yards of gravel to be hauled, contact the Cambridge Township Road Maintenance Supervisor:	  			Rob A. Anderson
		3568 337th Ave NE
		Cambridge, MN.  55008
		(763) 689-4019
2.  Gravel hauling is to be done at the request of the Cambridge Township Road Maintenance Supervisor, upon reasonable notice, and hauling is to be completed on specified dates between
May 1, 2022 and September 1, 2022 (Road restrictions permitting).
3.  Proof of Insurance (certificate) with a minimum coverage of $1,500,000.00 per person, per occurrence (required by Township’s MATIT insurance policy).
4.  Only belly dump trailers will be allowed.  The contractor must provide a list and description (capacities and identification numbers) of the planned hauling equipment.  Township personnel may request that contracted equipment be scaled for capacity periodically at the township’s expense.























